
Thursday 10th of March

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 1, 2022

Monday the 14th of March Labour Day - public holiday - school is closed

Wednesday the 16th of March School Council at 6:30pm

Monday the 21st to Wednesday the 23rd of March Grade 5/6 Camp

Friday the 1st of April Grade 5 ‘taster day’ at Reservoir High School

Thursday the 7th of April Student led IEP meetings - 3:45pm to 7pm

Friday the 8th of April Student led IEP meetings - 9am to 2pm
Student attendance for the day is only for their scheduled

meeting time

Tuesday the 26th of April First Day of Term 2

Thursday the 28th of April Mini Vaccination Clinic 3:30pm - 6:30pm

2023 ENROLMENTS - Please contact the school to book in a school tour with our Principal and Assistant Principal

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

It has been 9 months since we have been able to hold a whole school community event or even hold a whole
school event and it was absolutely amazing to see so many families and loved ones attend our whole school house
athletics day last Friday. Thank you everyone for getting in the ‘house’ spirit and dressing up in the house colours.
The happy faces say it all!





The parent/caregiver/guardian race was AMAZING!!!!!!!!



Everyone was a winner on the day, but the Hickford Crocs took home the House trophy.

A very big thank you to Drew for organising the day!

STUDENT LED (INDIVIDUAL EDUCATION PLAN) IEP MEETINGS - Friday the 8th of April
We are excited about holding our first ever Student-Led IEP Meetings on Friday the 8th of April. Students are only
expected to attend school to lead their meeting on this day.

There are limited spaces of supervision available through our OSHC provider TheirCare. You can register and
book by visiting http://www.theircare.com.au/.

We will be sending out more information in the coming weeks about how to book a meeting time through Compass.

SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAM
This year for the first time school holiday programs will be operating at Reservoir Views over the term break. I have
attached the flyer for this program at the very end of this newsletter and registration and bookings can be made by
visiting http://www.theircare.com.au/.

2022 SCHOOL COUNCIL MEMBERS
Our 2022 Reservoir Views School Council members were finalised last week. I’d like to thank the following parent
members of our community who have volunteered their time this year:

- Liz Meade, mother of James in year 6
- Gerard Daley, father of Henry in year 2 and Rose in year 5
- Bec Wood, mother of Bella in year 5
- Wendy Dennaoui, mother of Sade in year 4
- Shantelle Ryan, mother of Phoenix in year 2 and Cyrus in prep.

Staff members include myself, Hayriye Ali and Jenny Shaw.

http://www.theircare.com.au/
http://www.theircare.com.au/


BREAKFAST CLUB
Breakfast Club is back! Every Wednesday from 8am to 8:45am in the hall. Thank you Jenny Angelina and Mel for
running it.

STUDENT OF THE WEEK RECIPIENTS
Congratulations!



2023 FOUNDATION ENROLMENTS AND SCHOOL TOURS
It may seem early, but we are already scheduling school tours and taking enrolments for 2023 Foundation
students. Please come and see me, Hayriye, Mel or Helen to schedule a tour or make an enrolment for 2023 or
call the school on 9460-6995. We are incredibly proud of our wonderful school and Hayriye and myself thoroughly
enjoy meeting with families individually or in small groups to talk about what makes Reservoir Views amazing and
to explore our classrooms and facilities.

MINI VACCINATION CLINIC - CHANGE OF DATE - 28th April
Unfortunately the provider has had to change the date for our next vaccination clinic at Reservoir Views. The new
date is Thursday the 29th of April. This is the first week of term 2. It will be held in the art room from 3:30pm to
6:30pm.

LABOUR DAY
A reminder that this Monday the 14th of March is a public holiday the school will be closed.

Have a lovely long weekend :)

Warm regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal.














































